
 

 

SUBJECT: Holiday Hours 
BULLETIN 18DEC20 

December 20, 2018 
 

 

** IMPORTANT NOTICE ** 

 

Our offices will be closed Monday, December 24th and Tuesday, December 25th for the Christmas Holiday.  

The Lock Desk will be open until 2:00pm EST on Monday, December 24th. 

 

We will resume regular business hours on Wednesday, December 26th. 

 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday! 
 

 

Thank you, 

Operations Group 

Towne Family of Companies 

 

 


